
From: Mark McColloch <MSM@shanwil.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 3:34 PM 
To: Ackerman, Jeffrey A - DNR 
Subject: DB Oak - Sediment Sample Results and Update 
Attachments: DB_Oak_Sed_Waste_Profile.pdf 
 
Jeff, 
 
I wanted to let you know that the sediment waste profile sample was collected in accordance with 
recommendation presented in the last annual report (lab report is attached). 
We have also collected additional groundwater samples per those recommendations. 
 
I was hoping that by now you would be reviewing a work plan for sediment removal/contained out 
determination.  The project is currently on hold as the client is looking into filing a potential insurance 
claim.   
 
I will let you know more when I know more.  
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